

Friday 31st March

Thank you

I know I said I had written my last newsletter, but I couldn't go without writing one last time to say a huge heartfelt Thank you!

I have been so overwhelmed at all the personal messages, cards, gifts and kind words that have been shared with me over the last few weeks.

The gifts from the children and parents are just so generous and absolutely perfect. I will treasure the jewellery forever and enjoy treating myself with my lovely spa voucher.

My beautiful olive tree is in position by my front door, for me to enjoy everyday! Thank you, so, so much!

I have loved being part of The Oaks community. This school really is a very special place. The parents, children, staff and governors work together so well and it has been my privilege to share the wonder of it all for 17 years. The past 6 years,

although challenging at times, have been my favourite. I have had the best job in the world, and feel so lucky to have had this experience! THANK YOU!

I will truly miss you all. Mrs GXXX



